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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone, 

I hope that this message finds you all happy and healthy. Here at school we are looking forward 

to welcoming our 2022 prep children and their parents tomorrow morning at the first of our two 

transition visits. Transition sessions are such a delight as the promise of new life and energy in our 

school is realised. 

 

Student Leadership  

A reminder to our aspiring Year 5 students that your written applications for student leadership 

positions for 2022 are due in to me next Friday. Good luck to all of our aspirants. Candidates for 

student leadership positions will be giving their speeches on Monday 29th November. 

 

Thank You 

In a reminder of how caring and thoughtful 

the staff at EBPS are, this morning Sue and I 

were treated to a surprise special morning tea 

to celebrate Principal’s Day which happened 

earlier this year during remote learning.  

Both Sue and I were so touched by the many 

beautiful messages from the teachers and 

children alike and were brought to tears when 

our student leaders Mia and Joshua made 

their special presentation. We both feel very 

privileged and honoured to do the work that 

we do. Many thanks to you all.   

 

 

Parent Payments 2022 

At our final business meeting for the year last Monday night, School Council approved the parent 

payments for 2022 according to the new DET guidelines. 

The information about payments for each stream will be on our website shortly. Contributions 

cover essential items and voluntary contributions. Extra-curricular activities such as excursions and 

camps are user- pay. No payments are required until next year. 

 
 

Please note: Breakfast Club is back in the PAC from 8:15 to 8:45am. **Children must arrive by 8:30am.  

If your child has food allergies, please email jane.ross@education.vic.gov.au before they attend. 
 

 

 

 

Until next time……..Maria Shearn - Principal  

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/

